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INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS’ FORUM 

 

The Office of International Programmes (OIP) is organizing the International 

Students’ Forum for the first quarter of 2016. The event is aimed at engaging 

international students at the University by giving them the opportunity to interact 

among themselves, as well as with the OIP and other University officials. It is also an 

avenue for international students to share their opinions about internationalization in 

UI based on their experiences. 

 

To this end, the OIP cordially invites all international students at the University of 

Ibadan to the International Students’ Forum scheduled to hold as follows: 

 

Date:  Friday, 18 March, 2016. 

 

Venue: Akpanolue Etteh Boardroom, The Postgraduate School. 

 

Time:  10.00am prompt. 

 

For further enquiries, please contact the Office of International Programmes on 

telephone number 0810 813 0373 or 0805 069 9328.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

O. I. Olukoya, MNIM, FPA 

Registrar 

 


